
 

 

 

LL 18.10.19 

Office Poster Competition 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Following the huge success of our Poster 

Competitions, we would like your children to 

brighten up the office with some more of their 

fantastic artwork.  

We’ve chosen the theme of ….  

My favourite hobby 

We will award a winner in each year group with 

a book token and their posters will be proudly 

displayed in the office. 

Please collect a piece of A3 paper from the 

office and remember no 3d shapes as they 

don’t fit into our display cases and they must be 

landscape!  

Please return posters to the office by Friday 8th November with the winners being 
announced week commencing the 11th November. 
 
With our best wishes, 
 
The Office Team 
 

 


